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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, November 07, 2008 3:13 PM
To: 'Tim Fallin'
Cc: jabari herbert
Subject: RE: 1685 24th Street

Hello Tim, 

 
If the report is not listed on our website, then we do not have it since all documents in the 
case file have already been scanned. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

Paresh C. Khatri 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 

Alameda County Environmental Health 
Local Oversight Program 

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
  

Phone: (510) 777-2478 
Fax: (510) 337-9335 

  
E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 

  
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm 

 
Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use 

of intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and protected information.  Any 
unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is prohibited.  If you are not the 
intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the 

original message. 
 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Tim Fallin [mailto:tfallin@accenv.com] 

Sent: Monday, November 03, 2008 9:45 AM 
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 

Cc: jabari herbert 
Subject: 1685 24th Street 

 
Hi Paresh, 
 

I was reviewing the documentation on the LOP site for 1685 24th Street, Oakland and did not 
see the April 27, 2007 Subsurface Investigation Report. Can you check your files and see if 

you have a copy? If not, I will get another statement signed by Jabari Herbert and upload a 
copy. 

 
Thanks, Tim 

 
 
-- 

Tim Fallin 
Vice President 



2

ACC Environmental Consultants, Inc. 
7977 Capwell Drive, Suite 100 

Oakland, CA 94621 
(510) 638-8400 ext. 107 

Fax: (510) 638-8404 
Direct Fax: (510) 380-6831 

tfallin@accenv.com 
http://www.accenv.com 

 


